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OFFICIAL NOTICE

TO:
Health Care Providers – Pharmacy
DATE:
July 27, 2021
SUBJECT:
Place of Service Code for Pharmacy to Change to National Standard Effective August 1, 2021
I.
General Information
Arkansas Medicaid is updating the National Place of Service Code in the Pharmacy manual and in the billing rules to comply with the national standards, and to ensure pharmacies are billing consistently. Effective 8/1/2021, the current code of “99” will be replaced with the correct Place of Service Code for Pharmacy “01”.
If you have questions regarding this notice, please contact the Provider Assistance Center at 
1-800-457-4454 toll-free or locally at (501) 376-2211.
If you need this material in an alternative format, such as large print, please contact the Office of Rules Promulgation at (501) 396-6428.
Arkansas Medicaid provider manuals (including update transmittals), official notices, notices of rule making, and remittance advice (RA) messages are available for download from the Division of Medical Services website.
Thank you for your participation in the Arkansas Medicaid Program.


   /s/ Elizabeth Pitman


Elizabeth Pitman

Director
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